
 
 

 

Site Investigations – Lead Service Lines 

The City of Owosso received funding from the Michigan Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ), 

for a Pilot Drinking Water-Community Water Supply Grant. The purpose of this grant is to fund the 

investigations of lead and galvanized steel water service pipes, plan for future removal of these pipes, and 

fund the physical removal of a limited number of service pipes.   

The city is currently in the investigation 

stage of this program. In order to complete 

this task, the city needs consent from the 

property owner to expose the water service 

line between the sidewalk and house to 

confirm what material the service line is 

composed of. This is the “private water 

service pipe” location as shown on the 

sketch to the right.  

 

 

 

 

Below is a list of potential sites the city plans to investigate. The city will be reaching out to at least one 
adjacent property owner to each listed below, in the event some property owners decide not to participate 
(see attached Map). 
 

1300 Freeman 
874 Nafus 
523 Martin 
1541 W. Main 
310 Lafayette 
319 N. Brooks 
787 Center 
1426 Stinson 
1230 Chipman 
1475 N. Shiawassee 
1151 Hanover 
1204 Ada 
610 5th Street 
612 Bradley 
712 Clinton 

927 Fletcher 
1000 State 
1236 Pearce 
832 Michigan 
924 Park 
413 W. Main 
501 N. Adams 
639 N. Park 
1200 N. Adams 
900 Wiltshire 
1004 Summit 
556 Randolph 
400 E. Oliver 
507 Corunna 
902 Glenwood 

809 Grand Ave. 
415 E. King 
720 N. Shiawassee 
909 N. Water 
217 S. Hickory 
814 Grace 
1104 S. Shiawassee 
829 Hammont 
138 S. Chipman 
1403 W. King 
1018 N. Washington 
332 N. Dewey 
1199 Beehler 

 

If you have questions or concerns please contact the City of Owosso’s Water Filtration Supervisor, David Haut, at 

(989) 725-0560 or david.haut@ci.owosso.mi.us 

 



 

 


